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November 23, 2020 
 
 
Carteret Middle School Families, 
 
 
As previously mentioned, the Carteret Public School District will return to fully remote 
learning from November 23, 2020 - January 8, 2021.  Students will be required to attend 
all classes virtually.  Our school building will be closed during this time.  
 
Starting November 30, 2020, the school day will begin at 8:10 am and end at 1:12 pm. 
This schedule includes daily student and parent support time from 1:15 pm - 2:35 pm.  It 
is recommended that if you or your child needs support, they attend teacher support 
Zoom meetings from 1:15 pm to 2:00 pm.  
 
Please remember that students must attend all Zoom meetings for each of their classes, 
daily.  Students must be visible on camera for Zoom meetings and no one else should 
be visible, for security purposes.  Full names must be visible on screen and students 
must log on using Clever, daily.  Any disruptive behavior will not be tolerated and 
students will be removed from the session and parents will be notified.  Proper attire is 
required.  
 
We look forward to students' success and a productive school year, where we will focus 
not only on academics but also student’s social and emotional needs.  If there are any 
questions, do not hesitate to contact me at tromero@carteretschools.org. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tara Romero 
 
Tara Romero 
Principal  
Carteret Middle School 

http://www.carteretschools.org/

